
 
We also have a Facebook 

Page where we celebrate 

achievements; please click 

here and give us a follow! 

• Year 1- Wednesday 13th September-9am  

• Year 3 - Tuesday 12th September -9am  

• Year 5 - Monday 11th September -9am  

Parents are invited to attend the meeting and then come 

into the classroom to read with your child.  Year R, 1, 2 & 3 children will be coming in the first gate in 

the morning. 

Year 4, 5 & 6 will be coming in through the upper Key 

Stage gate  in the morning.  

We will be wheeling the lunch box cart round to that   

upper gate so the Year 4  & 5 children can put their  

lunchboxes in there and go straight up the metal        

staircase to their classrooms.   

Year 6 will still need to put their lunchboxes in th e      

Gallery and then go up the main staircase to their new 

classroom location. 

Please could you ensure you do not 

collect your child after school before 

the teacher has got to their allotted 

space.  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Wordsworth-Primary-School/100088332707387/


A gentle reminder that if you have  an enquiry, 

please email: info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk and 

not teachers directly. This will ensure that all 

emails are seen by the right people, are logged on 

our system and will be responded to in a timely 

manner.  

Tuesday 14th November 2023 

Friday 2nd February 2024  

Monday 11th March 2024 

Friday 21st June 2024 

We are pleased to share that we have now taken on                           

Rainbow Preschool and we are now officially                 

Wordsworth Primary and Nursery School!  

Our age range is from 2-11 years old. We do have spac-

es in the nursery so please phone the school office or 

pop in if you’d like more information. 

 

Thank you! 

Letters will be coming home this evening with 

Year 2 and 3 about a school trip/visit that will 

be happening in the next couple of weeks.   

The payment for these will be in the MCAS 

app under Trips and Visits, under the 

‘available’ tab, where you will be able to add 

to the basket and pay by card.  Please let Mrs 

Evans know if you are experiencing any      

difficulties with MCAS. 

MCAS is an app that all parents need to download from the Play 

Store (Android) or App store (Apple). You need to type in the 

search bar – My Child At School.  

MCAS is an app where you can check your child’s/children’s 

attendance, pay for trips/residentials, pay for products, music 

lessons and to book parent’s evenings. You will need log on   

details emailed to you in order to access information for your 

child/ren.  

If you don’t already have your login details from us, then please 

could you email: debbie.evans@wordsworthprimary.co.uk                                 

and a password set link be sent to  you; we will require your 

email address if we don’t already have it, to set it up. 

Music Lessons are as follows: 

 

Monday—Violin and Viola Beginners 

Tuesday—Flutes, Clarinets, Trumpets & Cellos 

Wednesday—Guitars 

Those continuers for Violin and Viola are on either 

Monday or Wednesday.  Mrs Thompsett has sent out 

an email. 


